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To whom it may concern at the California Air Resources Board,

I am a California resident. I urge you to not endorse the California Tropical Forest Standard.

Big emitters need to reduce their Carbon footprint.  Carbon offsets perpetuate pollution
hotspots and prevent California from taking real action on climate change. If the ICAO were
to adopt tropical forest offsets, it would allow airline emissions to continue growing while
putting tropical forests into the market over the protests of local communities. It’s totally
unacceptable.

Sincerely William Chorneau
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